MERIDIAN TOWNSHIP Land Preservation Advisory Board



TO: Land Preservation Advisory Board Members

Jamie Hiller Steve Thomas Yu Man Lee Kris Parnell Kendra Grassesschi Courtney Wisiniski Mark Stephens

FROM: Jamie Hiller, Chair

DATE: June 8, 2022

The Land Preservation Advisory Board Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, June 8, 2022, has been canceled and rescheduled for next month.

The next regular meeting of the Land Preservation Advisory Board is scheduled for Wednesday, July 13, 2022 at 6:00 pm at the Township Service Center.

cc:

LuAnn Maisner Jane Greenway Clerks Office Brandie Yates Zack Lemaster